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Vote by mail has resulted in Oregon having some of the highest voter turnout in the 

nation with little to no issues. Voter fraud is not an issue in Oregon or Nationwide to a 

level where making process changes will yield an outweighed positive result. A return 

to in person voting will force those in low income jobs to take a day off of work to vote 

and will both be costly and reduce voter turnout. All voices deserve to be heard. Keep 

Oregon vote by mail! 


